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'Wellie Wombles' taking care of our local environment  
 

Mrs French from the ôWellie Womblesõ recently gave a presentation to the children in KS2 all about 
how we can care for our environment.  She was assisted by Aoife from Class 11.  

 
Children from Year 5 joined the local 'Wellie Wombles' collecting litter from Croyland Park.  Six bags 
of rubbish were collected and two abandoned shopping trolleys reported to the local council for 
collection.  The children showed tremendous enthusiasm and a real concern for our environment, 
helping make our local areas eco -friendlier.  


